
January 2022

Root Entry 

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been a pleasure to see the children return for the new term with an 

enthusiastic approach to their learning - they have settled back into the 

routines really well.

Our Christian Value for this half term is 'Courage' and you will find a Home-

School Learning sheet along with this newsletter, giving ideas about how 

to share this with your children. We are also talking about 'Courageous 

Advocacy' in school, meaning the act of speaking out against an issue of 

injustice, often on behalf of those whose voice is not heard. Speaking out 

(which can involve, for example, writing to our local MP or thinking about 

how to lessen our impact on the planet) often needs 'Courage'.

Sandra Sutherland

Dates for the diary…

Tues 15th Feb Virtual Parents Evening Appointments will be emailed closer to the 
time and are likely to be roughly the same 
time as your October appointment time

Thurs 17th Feb Virtual Parents Evening 

Mon 21st Feb - Fri 25th

Feb
Half Term Holiday

Mon 28th Feb Inset Day

Thurs 3rd March World Book Day More info to follow

Mon 14th – Fri 18th

March
Bikeability Year 5 More info to follow

Mon 21st – Fri 25th

March
Bikeability Year 5 More info to follow

Wed 23rd March World Maths Day More info to follow

Fri 8th April End of Term

Mon 25th April Return to School

Mon 2nd May Bank Holiday

Mon 9th – Thurs 12th

May
Year 6 SATS week

Mon 30th May – Fri 3rd

June
Half Term Holiday

Mon 6th June Inset Day

Thurs 21st July End of Summer Term



Home School Values

The home school values for this term is COURAGE, please see separate sheet. Please take a moment to 

share this with your child/ren.

Children and Parents ‘Hands Up’ Travel Survey

To enable us to provide support with the Safe and Active Travel Award in school please follow the link and 

complete the relevant child and parent surveys below.

Survey Links – Children’s ‘Hands Up’ https://forms.office.com/r/tY7GYkuQkF

Survey Links – Parents / Carers Survey https://forms.office.com/r/0WeztKeT2j

Parents Evening

Virtual Parents Evenings will be taking place on Tuesday 17th and Thursday 19th February. Appointments 

will be allocated by the school and will be a similar time to your appointment from October 2021. If you 

have specific availability please contact the office and we will try to allocate you an appointment time to 

suit.

Clubs 

PG Sports are running football clubs this term – years 3 and 4 on Monday and Year 5 on Tuesday after 

school. There are places available, if you would like to book a place please email 

paulgreen3105@hotmail.com

PE Kits/ School Uniform

Children should wear correct uniform including proper school shoes, trainers are not acceptable. Make 

sure all items of school clothing are named and no items of jewellery or friendship bracelets are worn.

Please remember to bring PE kits back into school with a warm track suit for outdoor sessions. As the 

weather is unpredictable please make sure children always a have coat in school, along with gloves and 

hats as required.

Lost Property

Please remember to name school jumpers and cardigans. It is impossible to locate lost jumpers which all 

look the same without names.

The PTA are starting a second hand uniform sale rail in the office if you have logoed items you wish to 

donate.

Myton Hospice

Thank you to everyone who donated to Myton Hospice at our Christmas Plays, you raised £273.35 for this 

worthy local cause,

World Book Day

Please can children bring a copy of their favourite book into school that day. If your child would like to 

dress up as a book character, they are very welcome to do so. However, we are aware that some children 

do not enjoy dressing up or families are too busy to organise costumes - in that case, children are 

welcome to come in non-school uniform for the day.

Year 6 Visited St John’s Museum ….

Please don’t be alarmed to see our children looking so 

stern and miserable, they were in character as a 

Victorian child. Clearly, the teacher was extremely 

strict as you can see from their faces!

Children in Need 

During our non-uniform day we raised £184.89 for 

Children In Need

https://forms.office.com/r/tY7GYkuQkF
https://forms.office.com/r/0WeztKeT2j
mailto:paulgreen3105@hotmail.com


Date Courses available Age (School Year Groups)
Monday 21st February Cygnets Multi Choice Activities

Multi-Sports
Art & Craft
Multi-Sport and Swim*

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 7

Tuesday 22nd February Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Mad Science – Kitchen Chemistry
Pottery
Invasion Games
Fun Morning Activities
Football and Swim / Swim and Football*
Fun Afternoon Activities and Swim*

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
2 – 7
4 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 3

Wednesday 23rd February Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Mad Science – Slime Day
Interior Design
Fun Morning Activities
Net and Wall Games
Fun Cookery
Invasion Games and Swim*
Fun Afternoon Activities and Swim*

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
4 – 7
2 – 3
4 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 3
2 – 7

Thursday 24th February Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Wall Climbing and Team Building
Pottery
Fun with Felt
Netball and Basketball
Fun Morning Activities
Badminton and Table Tennis
Swim and Fun Afternoon Activities*
Swim and Cricket*
Wall Climbing and Kayaking*

Reception – Year 1
2 – 3
2 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 3
4 – 7
4 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 3
4 – 7

Friday 25th February Cygnets Multi Choice Activities
Multi-Sports
Art & Craft
Multi-Sport and Swim*

Reception – Year 1
2 – 7
2 – 7
2 – 7

Warwick School February Holiday Action

What we are running

•Fun Short Courses – available for children in Years 2 to 7 (including 12 year olds)

•Cygnets – available for children in Reception and Year 1

Please see below and follow the link to see what exciting activities we have on offer!

https://www.warwickschool.org/february-holiday-action-2022

The following additional services are also available:

•Early Birds Swim* (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in school years 2 to 7

•Early Risers (8.00am – 9.00am) for children in Reception and Year 1

•Night Owls (16.30pm – 18.00pm) for children in Reception to Year 7, including tea

*subject to the pool being available

Cygnets

Our Cygnets group is open to boys and girls from Reception and School Year 1.

Led by our experienced Early Years Practitioner, children will experience a number of different exciting activities 

each day, including:

Art and Craft / Multi-Sport / Indoor and Outdoor play / Bouncy Castle / Kapla & Unu / Mini Basketball / Fun 

Cookery / Nature Trails / Didi cars / plus much more!

Please note that activities will be running on specific days only.

Making a booking

For more information and to make your booking, please visit our 

website: https://www.warwickschool.org/february-holiday-action-2022

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickschool.org%2Ffebruary-holiday-action-2022&data=04%7C01%7CA.Bevan%40warwickschools.co.uk%7C2c2883e294244ecd030108d9d4275b0e%7C03c243f40f444605a567beab23190443%7C0%7C0%7C637774087753815981%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=SAmFJTDv8x3qIeZ4Li79bqsLma8m7JgLl%2F7vwOJETHs%3D&reserved=0
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.warwickschool.org%2Ffebruary-holiday-action-2022&data=04%7C01%7CA.Bevan%40warwickschools.co.uk%7C2c2883e294244ecd030108d9d4275b0e%7C03c243f40f444605a567beab23190443%7C0%7C0%7C637774087753815981%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=SAmFJTDv8x3qIeZ4Li79bqsLma8m7JgLl%2F7vwOJETHs%3D&reserved=0










January newsletter from Connect for Health

The latest newsletter from your school nursing service focuses on encouraging families to 

make a healthy New Year's resolution together this January, with lots of ideas and tips on 

small changes that can be made to improve our lifestyles. https://www.compass-

uk.org/newsletter-january-2022/

Family Information Service

For lots of useful information please visit the Family Information Service Newsletter 

https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-

1201360?e=56e08a503a

New Football Club running at All Saints’ CE Junior School on Sundays

Little Stars Warwick offers fun, inclusive and engaging football sessions for children in pre-reception, 

reception and year 1. We offer a free trial for all participants.

We are also exploring the possibility of a year 2 and year 3 group in the near future. If you are 

interested or would like more details then please email Chris at littlestarswarwick@icloud.com

Times (Sundays)

Pre Reception: 9am-9.50am

Reception: 10am-11am

Year 1: 11.10am-12.10am

https://www.compass-uk.org/newsletter-january-2022/
https://mailchi.mp/warwickshire/family-information-service-newsletter-1201360?e=56e08a503a
mailto:littlestarswarwick@icloud.com

